
 

 

Brandon Vallee moved to Jefferson County, West Virginia from Cleveland, Ohio in August 2014 to serve 

as the Public Information Officer for Jefferson County Homeland Security and Emergency Management.   

In this role, he is responsible for coordination of emergency public information, before, during, and after 

a disaster, organizing community outreach programs, engaging the community through social media 

tools, advocating for pet emergency preparedness, and promoting community resilience through 

education efforts, such as the Disaster Ready Kids program.   

In August 2017, he was awarded the West Virginia Emergency Manager Level I Accreditation.  

Prior to taking this position, he studied history and political science at Cleveland State University. After 

acquiring his Bachelor of Arts, he continued his post graduate work in Security Policy Studies at Notre 

Dame College.  Mr. Vallee interned for the Cleveland Department of Public Health, under their Office of 

Emergency Preparedness and for Cuyahoga County Department of Communications, under the County 

Executive.  

When not at work, Mr. Vallee can be seen with his faithful, fuzzy companion, Blizzard, all throughout the 

region or enjoying his hobbies. 


